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10/6/18
Dear Parent/s
School Sports are scheduled for this week as planned but are weather dependant. The school nursing team visits the P1 Pupils this week so please return forms if you wish your child to be seen by the school nurse. 
School reports will be sent home on the week beginning Monday 17th June 2019. The pupils in P1 to P6 will visit their new teacher on Monday 24th June 2019  
The End of Year/ Leavers Mass takes place on Friday 21st June 2019 in St. Patrick’s Church at 10am and parents are welcome to attend. There will be a short presentation to our P7 Pupils in the school at 11am. Tea and refreshments will be served for parents of P7 pupils after this presentation. P7 pupils may finish school on this day and wish them every success in their new schools.
After school clubs will finish on the 20th June 2019 for the year. Could I ask that all outstanding bills for swimming, music tuition, trips etc. are settled with Mrs. Deirdre Traynor in the school office, so we can finalise our accounts for the end of the academic year. 
Could I also ask that all parents have a look at home and return any text books or reading books from this or previous years to their class teacher, as this helps keep costs down. 
There are quite a few local summer camps available in Castlederg check dates and prices via facebook or web pages. Castlederg Library are also hosting a big read over the holidays. 
· Tyrone GAA Summer Camps July and August www.tyronegaa.ie
· IFA Soccer Camp – July Castlederg HS  www.irishfa.com
· Derg Valley Leisure – Summer Scheme throughout July (via facebook)
· Much Ado Stage School Summer Scheme (via facebook)
The pupils will finish at 12.00pm on Thursday 27th June 2019. There is no dinner served on this day. I wish you a safe and happy holiday and look forward to our return on Monday 2nd September 2019 for our P2 to P7 pupils. P1 and nursery start dates as communicated at open days. 
Wishing you have a happy holiday. 
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